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December 28, 2020 

 
VIA E-FILING 
Will Seuffert  
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147  
 
Re: In the Matter of Minnesota Power’s Approval of a  
 Purchase Agreement with Spalj Real Estate, LLC 
 Docket No. E015/PA-20-839 
 Reply Comments 
 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

On December 23, 2020, the Department of Commerce, Division of Energy Resources 
(“Department”) submitted Comments in the above-referenced Docket. Minnesota Power 
agrees with the Department’s recommendations and has no further comments at this 
time. Minnesota Power appreciates the time and work of the Department and the 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) staff and looks forward to a 
Commission decision on this issue.  

Please contact me at (218) 355-3601 or lhoyum@mnpower.com if you have any 
questions regarding this filing. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Lori Hoyum 
Regulatory Compliance Administrator 
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